
DIRECTOR, CHILDREN’S MINISTRY 

FPC is seeking a Director of Children’s Ministry. First Presbyterian Church of Waunakee is 
a thriving intergenerational church, just outside of Madison, Wisconsin’s capitol city.  

We are seeking a motivated candidate who is passionate about children, their families, 
and Jesus Christ. This is an outstanding opportunity for someone who is looking for a 
family friendly schedule and a positive and supportive work environment. We offer 
freedom and flexibility with plenty of room to be creative. We are seeking a well-
organized candidate who has a bachelor’s degree or experience equivalent along 
with previous experience working with children and an aptitude for managing and 
equipping part time staff and volunteers. 

The Director of Children’s Ministry will oversee all church programs relating to children 
ages 0-6th grade, focusing on Sunday Morning programs and Vacation Bible School. 
Children’s Ministry is a high priority and hallmark of our church and is a vibrant and 
growing ministry area. Example – we are anticipating over 300 children to participate in 
VBS this year with about 65 children coming on Sunday mornings. 

With strong support from the Senior Pastor, the Session (governing board of Elders,) the 
church budget, volunteers, and spacious well-equipped classrooms, this established 
ministry is poised to deepen and strengthen in the coming years. 

We offer excellent compensation for the right candidate. This position is 30 hours a 
week with a possibility for full time. Interim position possible. Please email your resume 
and cover letter to myfpcchildren@gmail.com or mail to: 

First Presbyterian Church                                                                                                                      
5763 County Road Q                                                                                                               
Waunakee, WI 53597                                                                                                                          
Attn: Christa Schmeelk                                                                                                                  
(608)949-9445 

mailto:myfpcchildren@gmail.com

